CHARLES H. GILLIS
- Attorney at Law

1306 Adams Ave., La Grande, OR 97850
Telephone: (541) 963-2700 » Facsimile: (541) 963-271}

October 23, 2017 e-mail: charlie@gillis-law.com
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
P.0.Box 1088
Salem, Oregon 97308-1088
FILED ELECTRONICALLY
Re:  Notice of Representation in 1.C - 68
Dear Public Utility Commission of Oregon:
This letter is to inform you that Charles H. Giilis, Attorney at Law, will appear
before the OPUC in the above referenced matter representing the intervener Stop
B2H Coalition.
Please add Charles H. Gillis, Attorney at Law to the service list in this matter.
Sincerely,
C (e
illis

Charles H. G
Attorney at Law

Cc:  Jim Kreider -
Bradford Purdy
file



